

NAME:..... G8-BTVN 1 UNIT 3-MARKS:.....

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the others

- | | | | |
|----------------------|--------------------|-------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>watched</u> | B. <u>stopped</u> | C. <u>visited</u> | D. <u>looked</u> |
| 2. A. <u>beat</u> | B. <u>great</u> | C. <u>league</u> | D. <u>heap</u> |
| 3. A. <u>crafts</u> | B. <u>midterms</u> | C. <u>forums</u> | D. <u>conserves</u> |
| 4. A. <u>which</u> | B. <u>whose</u> | C. <u>what</u> | D. <u>where</u> |
| 5. A. <u>unload</u> | B. <u>focus</u> | C. <u>upload</u> | D. <u>hurry</u> |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

- | | | | |
|---------------|----------------|------------|-----------|
| 6. A. connect | B. stressful | C. account | D. forum |
| 7. A. collect | B. arrangement | C. upload | D. famous |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions

8. Mono wants to become a singer; _____, he can't sing or play any instruments.
A. therefore B. however C. because D. although
9. We often post many questions to discuss on a/an _____ after school.
A. forum B. market C. club D. office
10. Parents should give teens some freedom, _____ they should also set limits.
A. so B. but C. for D. however
11. Nam often _____ to her Instagram account to chat with her sister in Ha Noi.
A. logs on B. connects C. uploads D. checks
12. Lan _____ with some friends, so she can't concentrate on the lesson now.
A. is chatting B. chatted C. chatting D. will chat
13. She wanted to prepare for the exam; _____, she turned off her mobile phone.
A. so B. but C. however D. therefore
14. Mr Buong decided _____ a new laptop last week.
A. buy B. bought C. buying D. to buy
15. She worked hard, _____ she passed the exam easily.
A. so B. because C. if D. although
16. Mr. Quang used the facebook _____ 10 p.m last night.
A. on B. in C. at D. for
17. Ba is tired _____ he stayed up late watching the clips on Tiktok last night.
A. because B. as C. since D. A, B, and C are correct
18. He isn't going to the concert. the tickets are too expensive.
A. Though B. in spite of C. because D. because of
19. No one in the volunteer group is _____ Jack is.
A. more active as B. as active than C. more active D. so active as
20. There is nothing _____ than going swimming in hot weather.
A. gooder B. good C. better D. more goodly

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

21. Ba was tired, but he stayed up **late** watching some clips on the Facebook.
A. easily B. early C. busily D. quickly
22. She worked hard. Therefore, she **passed** the exam easily.
A. got B. failed C. took part in D. looked after

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

23. The students **continue** going to school with "5 K" to protect from Covid 19.
A. stop B. leave C. wait D. go on
24. You're **interested in** fashion so much, aren't you?
A. keen on B. surprised at C. hated D. looked forward

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer that best completes each of the following exchanges.

25. Bill: "Well done, Jane". – Jane: "_____".

- A. You are welcome B. I'm sorry C. Thanks D. long time no see.

26. Son: "Let's discuss this problem in your new Facebook." - Tung: "_____".

- A. That's a good idea B. Glad you enjoyed it C. Traffic is good, I think D. No, thanks

Read the passage and mark A, B, C, or D on your answer the correct answer to complete the passage

My name's Mandi. Three months ago, I went to disco where I met a boy called Tom. I guessed he was older than me, but I liked him and thought it didn't matter. We danced a couple of times, then we chatted. He said he was 18, then asked how old I was. I told him I was 16. I thought that if I told him my real age, he wouldn't want to know me, as I'm only 13. After the disco we arranged to meet the following weekend. The next Saturday we went for a hamburger and had a real laugh. Afterwards he walked me to my street and kissed me goodnight. Things went really well. We see each other a couple of times a week, but I've had to lie to my parents about where I'm going and who with. I've always got on with them, but I know if they found out how Tom was, they'd stop me seeing him. Now I really don't know what to do. I can't go on lying to my parents every time I go out, and Tom keeps asking he can't come around to my house. I'm really worried and I felt complicated. I need some advice now.

"From the helpline on the magazine for teens."

27. What's the best title for the passage?

- A. Mandi's parents are angry with her. B. Mandi's love with a naughty boy makes her parents bored
C. Tom has been behaving strangely. D. The worries about Mandi's dishonesty.

28. Why has Mandi written this?

- A. to describe her boyfriend B. to explain a problem C. to defend her D. to prove how clever she is
actions

29. Who is she writing to?

- A. her parents B. a teenage C. her boyfriend D. a school friend
magazine

30. Why can't Tom come to Mandi's house?

- A. He's nervous of meeting her parents. C. She doesn't want him to see where she lives.
B. She doesn't want her parents to meet him. D. Her parents don't like him.

31: According to the passage, all the followings are true, but one is NOT TRUE.

- A. Tom doesn't know how old Mandi is.
B. Everyone doesn't know that she is telling lie.
C. Mandi should start by being honest with everyone
D. Mandi tries to follow Tom so that he will love her.

Read the passage and mark A, B, C, or D on your answer the correct answer to complete the passage.

When you are in Singapore, you can go about (32)____ taxi, by bus, or by underground. I myself prefer the underground because it is fast, easy and cheap. There are many buses and taxis in Singapore and one cannot drive along the road (33)____ and without many stops, especially on Monday morning. The underground is therefore usually quicker (34)____ taxis or buses. If you do not know Singapore very well, it is difficult to find the bus you want. You can take a taxi, but it is more expensive than the underground or a bus. On the underground, you find good maps that tell you the names of the stations and show you (35)____ to get to them. (36)____, it is easy to find your way

32. A. by B. in C. at D. on
33. A. quick B. quickly C. quicker D. quickest
34. A. so B. like C. than D. as
35. A. who B. what C. when D. how
36. A. Therefore B. so C. Although D. However

Mark the letter A B, C, or D on your answer that needs correction the following questions.

37. You should to read(A) more books if(B) you want to improve(C) your English vocabulary(D)

38. We cancelled(A) our camping(B) trip because of(C) it rained heavily(D).

39. His family was very(A) poor, because(B) he had to work(C) for a(D) company.

Rewrite the sentence that is closest in meaning to each of the following questions.

40. Jack has a new laptop; however, he never logs on his account on the Facebook.

→ Although _____.

41. Lan wants to study better, so she turns off her mobile phone.

→ Because _____.

42. Tuan is hard, so he often gets good marks on exams.

→ Because _____.

43. Mono bought a lot of books, for he likes reading.

→ Mono _____.

44. Quan is a club member; however he never participates in any activities.

→ Although _____.